Dusty Gibbs

I understand that we are in the comment period for the draft permit. My company K&K Metal
Recycling, which operates recycling operations in Minnesota, supports the comments submitted by
the Recycled Materials Association (ReMA), and those of its Upper Midwest Chapter.



K&K Metal Recycling, LLC
1728 North Second Street

Minneapolis, MN 55411
612-521-9212

February 26, 2025

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
c/o Matthew Moon

Industrial Division

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
504 Fairgrounds Rd, Suite 200
Marshall, MN 56264

Re: Program MNRO50000

To whom it may concern,

MPCA is currently seeking comments on its draft permit, “Authorization to Discharge
Stormwater Associated with Industrial Activity under the National Pollutant Discharge
Elimination System (NPDES)/State Disposal System (SDS) Program—MNR050000”, which
includes provisions which require stormwater permit recipients to monitor and report
activities related to PFAS. ReMA and the Upper Midwest Chapter are submitting
comments to MPCA which outline various challenges to the draft permit.

Sincerely, g

Dusty Gibbs
Owner
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